



Announcing an upcoming


PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

for the


KELLER BEACH SANITARY SEWER RELOCATION FEASIBILITY STUDY 


Date:	 April 3, 2023	 


Time:	 6:30 – 8:30 PM


Location:	 Meeting will be hybrid.  In-person at the Point Richmond Community Center (mask 
	 requested to be worn). 

	 139 Washington Ave, Richmond CA 94801


Via Zoom:

https://ci-richmond-ca-us.zoom.us/j/98180488387?pwd=SDBlSS9ZZUM5T2Q3TGNTN0ZKb0diZz09


Meeting ID: 981 8048 8387  
Passcode: 593277  

One tap mobile  
+16699006833,,98180488387#,,,,*593277# US (San Jose)  
+16694449171,,98180488387#,,,,*593277# US 

Find your local number: https://ci-richmond-ca-us.zoom.us/u/ajd4nGlib

Dear Neighborhood Resident,


This letter is to notify you of an upcoming public information meeting for the Keller Beach Sanitary 
Sewer Relocation Feasibility Study. The purpose of the meeting is to update the community on the 
status of the project, describe the study’s goals and approach, and to answer questions. 


Councilmember Cesar Zepeda will lead the meeting and Coastland Civil Engineering will give a 
presentation. City of Richmond Public Works staff will also be present. 


For questions about the meeting, please contact Jacqueline Majors, the City’s Public 
Outreach Coordinator, at (925) 949-6196 or jacqueline@jmajorsandassociates.com


The City welcomes your attendance at this meeting, either in person, via Zoom or dial-in.  


Sincerely,  


City of Richmond

https://ci-richmond-ca-us.zoom.us/j/98180488387?pwd=SDBlSS9ZZUM5T2Q3TGNTN0ZKb0diZz09
https://ci-richmond-ca-us.zoom.us/u/ajd4nGlib
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